
 
 
 UPDATE APRIL 27, 2020 9:30 AM 
 

 
 
Good Morning Everyone, 
 
I want to start by thanking all of you for all you are doing for the students and families of Penn Cambria. 
The care, support and understanding you are offering is second to none. The Penn Cambria Family has 
grown stronger through this crisis! 
 
I have a couple announcements that I would like to share regarding the Class of 2020.  

• I asked some representatives of the Senior class to develop a T-Shirt that the administration, 
faculty, staff, parents and friends could wear to Commencement on May 30th to show our 
support for them. We will be releasing an order form later today for the T-Shirts. They will be 
$10/shirt and all orders and payment must be submitted by May 8th.  

• T-Shirts will be delivered to me on May 22nd and we will distribute the shirts on May 26th and 
May 27th. 

• Please feel free to share the T-Shirt sale information with family, friends, and using social media 
outlets. PLEASE SHARE WITH EVERYONE! 

• Proceeds from the T-Shirt sale will go towards the purchase of 18x24 lawn signs for each 
member of the Class of 2020. On May 27th and  May 28th these signs will be displayed on the 
infield of the track from 9 AM to 2 PM so family, friends, and parents can do a “Walk with the 
Class of 2020.” These signs will then be displayed along the parade route at SFU during the 
commencement on May 30th. 

• 2020 Prom has been postponed, not cancelled. If we are able to have large groups gather in 
June, July, or early August we WILL hold the 2020 Prom. We may have to use our Café and 
gymnasium as the venue but we will make it happen if we are permitted to do so. 

 
Keep up the great work and stay safe!! 
 

William W. Marshall 

Superintendent 
Penn Cambria School District 
 
 
 
 
 


